
Stormwater Drainage Concern

Request Summary
Reference Id: 2024-093705

Tracking Number: 2024-093705.HYW

Received: 13-Nov-2024 19:07:29

Priority: Urgent

Status: Inactive

Duplicated From: 2024-081662

Stage: Completed

Address: 18-20 View Point Road MCCRAE  VICTORIA  3938

Detail: Currently we have a case number 2024-081662 which was first reported on
09/10/24. I spoke to a council representative again today and urged her to
follow up as no action has been taken yet. We were assured originally that action
would be taken within 14 working days? We are still seeing an increase in surface
water on our block which may is having a negative impact on our retaining wall.
We fear given the historic land slip at 10-12 View Point Road that the remedial
works undertaken in View  Point Road above combined with 2 blocked drains are
responsible for this water ingress. Please see attached images.
We fear that if this issue is not attended to that this water ingress further 
degrade our retaining wall which is located within 3 metres of our house.
Structural failure of this wall could result in significant damage to our home.
As requested last week we urge you to undertake an immediate investigation of
this matter.

Categorisation
Request Type Environment Management

Request Category Flood and Stormwater Management

Request Sub Category Stormwater Drainage Concern

Stage Updates
Date Completed Stage

04-Feb-2025 Completed

16-Jan-2025 Works Pending

27-Nov-2024 Work Scheduled

15-Nov-2024 Awaiting Inspection

13-Nov-2024 New Request

Resolution
Date Resolved Resolution  Resolution Details

04-Feb-2025 00:00:00 Resolved by Council 2 Pits were vacuumed
and 2 lines were jetted
on View Point Road
McCrae. Works were
completed by Shire's
contractors on the 26
November 2024.
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